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I didn't get to hear the hearing. 

My concern is land can be stolen from private ownership and out in a federal reserve 

of some kind. This bill would open the door to more land stolen from private use. 

It's not a process the individual can stop when it's a federal group that wants your 

land. 

Measure to prevent takings should be always considered. 

It's also true that no viable energy production would stay on federal land. It's going 

somewhere. 

I'm against wind and solar for there very high unreliability in Oregons kind of weather. 

Their inability to produce power without very detrimental effects on weather patterns, 

wildlife,  including marine wildlife and there small amount of power produced for the 

cost and size of footprint. 

Further they use way to much foreign made parts not always available. Project here 

stalled two years.  

I'm for American gas and clean coal and other fuels. In Oregon we are blessed with 

hydro clean power. 

Suggest liberals want to show we can tear out dams and replace with unreliable 

power they vastly over rate  

Thank you 


